) Good Shepherd

April 6, 2022

Hi Michael,

We wanted to write to express our appreciation for the improvements you have made to the
property located adjacent to the entrance drive to our church. The Episcopal Church of the
Good Shepherd supports the work you have done to the buildings and grounds. We believe
that the property actually enhances the appearance of our driveway. The previous owners did
not adequately maintain the building or the grounds which resulted in an eyesore at the
entrance to the church. We are pleased to see it in the hands of someone who cares and is
willing to make an investment in Tomball. We have no objections to any of the buildings or
structures on the site. Thanks again for your hard work & creativity.

We would be remiss if we didn’t invite you to attend one of our worship services. Services are
held at 8 am and 10:30 pm every Sunday. This is a great church — very welcoming and
spiritually nurturing. We would love to have you visit.

David Thompson

Jr. Warden
”/JWWV

The Rev. George McGaver
Rector
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Good Shegpherd

April 7, 2022

Hello Michael,

The location of the carport, close to our property line, does not concern us presently, and we
do not foresee any future impediment to us in the future.

David K. Thompson
Jr. Warden
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